
15. COMMUNITY BOARDS EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 - CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Tony Gemmill, DDI 941-6701 

 
 Nominations are currently being called for the positions of Zone Representative, and Deputy, for the 

New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee. 
 
 Christchurch Community Boards are in Zone 5 of Local Government New Zealand’s areas of 

representation.  Yvonne Palmer is currently the Zone 5 Representative, and is also the Chairperson of 
the Executive Committee. 

 
 The Executive Committee was established by previous Community Board conferences as an informal 

committee, but it now has the status of an advisory committee to Local Government New Zealand. 
 
 Further information covering the terms of reference, proposed meeting dates for 2003, and the rules 

covering the conduct of elections, is attached. 
 
 It will be noted that nomination forms are to be received by the Returning Officer by 5.00pm on 

Wednesday 26 February. 
 
 Members may care to consider the opportunity for nominations, from Zone 5 Boards, for the two 

positions. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board consider the opportunity for joining with another Board in 

nominating and seconding suitable Members for the positions of 
Representative, and Deputy. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: For discussion. 


